
City of Pleasantville 
 

 

CITY COUNCIL  

RESUME TO IN-PERSON MEETINGS 

 
Please take notice that the City Council will resume to in-person meetings 

commencing July 15, 2021.  The work session/regular meetings are held 

at the Municipal Court Complex, 17 N First Street, Pleasantville, NJ at 

6:30 pm. Pursuant to the Open Public Meetings Act 10:4-6, et seq., the 

meetings are open to the public. 

 

Questions can be emailed to: dking@pleasantvillenj.us 
 

 

Davinna P. King-Ali, RMC 

Municipal Clerk 

mailto:dking@pleasantvillenj.us

